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Subject Braddonelectorate

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I am sending this email in order to fully endorse and support the comments made by the Mayor of
Latrobe Council, Mr Mike Gaffney, in the public notice section of The Advocate newspaper on
Saturday, 6th September 2008 in relation to the recent proposal to 'eject' the Latrobe Municipality from
the Braddon electorate to Lyons.

Why not use the current Telstra T04 phone area as a guide to what the Braddon electorate should be?
This area of course also includes the West Coast which has rightfully sought inclusion in the Braddon
electorate.

The Latrobe Municipality is and has always been an important and integral part of the North West
Coast and should, in my opinion, remain in the Braddon electorate.

Please let common and business sense be the deciding factor in the fate of the Latrobe Municipality in
this instance.

Yours faithfully,

Russell Broomhall
2 Back Cam Road,
Somerset f AS 7322

"Russell BROOMHALL"
<russellmb@bigpond.com>
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